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S.No 
Type of Program (FDP / 
/Seminar/Conference) 

Program Title 
Dates & 
Resource 
Person 

Program details 

1 Conference   Attended 

“English Language 
and Literature: 
Readings and 
Reflections 

August,2015 
Mrs. Clementine attended an 
International Conference conducted 
by EFLU 

2 FDP 

In-House Faculty 
Development  
program – New 
Syllabus 

10.6.2015 
Dr. 
Sangeetha 
Motkar 

Dr. Sangeetha gave an FDP for the 
departmental members outlining the 
lesson plan, Teaching 
Strategies/Methodology for the Prose 
Lesson 
NEED FOR EXCELLENCE by Narayana 
Murthy 

3 FDP 
Conducted an in-
house FDP Session 

15.7.2015 
Dr. 
Sangeetha 
Motkar 

Dr. Sangeetha gave an FDP for the 
departmental members outlining the 
lesson plan, Teaching 
Strategies/Methodology for the Prose 
Lesson 
THREE DAYS TO SEE 

4 FDP 
In-house FDP 
Session 

18.6.2016 
Dr. 
Sangeetha 
Motkar 

Dr. Sangeetha gave an FDP for the 
departmental members outlining the 
lesson plan, Teaching 
Strategies/Methodology for the Prose 
Lesson 
NEED FOR EXCELLENCE by Narayana 
Murthy 

5 FDP 
In-house FDP 
Session 

24.6.2016 
Dr. 
Sangeetha 
Motkar 

Dr. Sangeetha gave an FDP for the 
departmental members outlining 
Lesson plan, Teaching Methodologies, 
strategies for Prose lessons and poetry 

6 FDP 
Train the Trainer 
(BEC) 

2 .2.2016 
Ms. Swetha 
Paropkari 
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